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SWOSU Summer and Fall Enrollment
Begins in February
02.08.2011

Southwestern Oklahoma State University seniors, juniors, and graduate students can
enroll for the 2011 summer and fall semesters beginning February 14.

Students can enroll online via Campus Connect or in person at the Registrar's Office in
Room 108 of the Administration Building.

"It is important for these students to take advantage of early enrollment opportunities
to get into the classes that meet their needs and preferences," said Registrar Daniel
Archer. "They should also work with their advisors to choose classes that put them on
track to graduate."

SWOSU sophomores will be able to enroll starting February 21, and freshman can
enroll starting February 28. For more information, please contact the Registrar's Office
at 580.774.3777.


